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December 3, 2020 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,  

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy. 

Due to the increase in COVID-19 infections in our area, and at the recommendation of the Kent County 

Health Department, we will be transitioning all of our middle school students into a hybrid learning model, 

staggering virtual and in-person learning on alternating days, beginning Monday, Dec. 7.  

Our plan is to continue this hybrid style of learning through Friday, Jan. 8. However, we will reassess the date 

to return to full in-person learning as we continue to monitor the infection rate in our community.  

Within the next 24 hours, middle school building administration will release additional detailed information 

on the schedule and structure for the hybrid learning model. 

We understand this may pose logistical difficulties for families, but this is what we feel we must do per the 

guidance from the Kent County Health Department to keep our students, staff, teachers, families and overall 

community safe and healthy. We appreciate your support. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact my office directly or your child’s middle school administrative team with any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Dedrick Martin 
Superintendent 
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